# 5th GRADE BAND

# South Elementary School 2014~2015

Welcome to 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Band!

Congratulations on being in the new South School Band! This year will be a fun and exciting year! In addition to the normal weekly lessons, we will be playing together as a band EVERY WEEK! Our rehearsals and lessons will be on WEDNESDAYS this year, so be sure to bring your band materials every Wednesday that we are in school! Playing in the band is the best part about playing an instrument. I am very excited to be working with you this year and I can't wait to make wonderful music with you!

Mrs. Horan (Miss Olivier)

#### What Should You Bring to Band Every Week?

- Instrument
- Valve Oil (Brass Players Only)
- Extra Reeds (Woodwind Players Only)
- Music Folder
- Warm-up Sheet
- All Band Music
- Red Book
- Pencil (NOT a pen!)

## How Much Should You Practice Every Week?

You should practice at least FOUR days a week for 20-30 minutes each time. Friday, Saturday, and Sunday are a quick and easy way to get three days right away!

### Mrs. Horan's Contact Information

d\_olivier@stoughtonschools.org ohoranmusic.weebly.com 781-344-7002 Ext. 6171



PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN TO MRS. HORAN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE!

STUDENT NAME:	
INSTRUMENT:	
PARENT NAME:	PHONE #